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MEMORANDUM FOR: Chairman Palladino
Commissioner Gilinsky
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Asselstine
Commissioner Bernthal

FROM: William J. Dircks, Executive
Director for Operations

SUBJECT: hIGH ENRICHED URANIUM AT NONPOWER REACTORS

We have recently become aware that some of the information on page 4 of our
January 25, 1984 memorandum to you on "High Enriched Uranium at Nonpower

.
Reactors"~isincorrect,[
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V, \
William . Dircks, Exetutive

Director for Operations
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